
Study Club 

Drums Elementary/Middle School will be starting a Study Club.  The club will meet every Tuesday and 

Wednesday, middle school will meet from 3-4 p.m. and elementary will meet from 4-5 p.m.  It is open 

for all students who need assistance with studying or homework.  Teachers will serve as advisors of the 

club and instruct and supervise the students.  The start date is scheduled for Tuesday, December 2nd.  

Please notify your homeroom teacher if you plan to attend.  A Parent/Guardian will be responsible for 

transportation home.  Please be prompt. 

Thank you! 


